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Do you have comments or contributions to the newsletter? Do you have an instrument or some supplies that you want to buy or need to sell? Post them here!  Contact Linda Kopecky at kingecky@msn.com  Deadline for submissions is April 15th.
Longmont Suzuki Notes
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Group Class Reminder:





April 13 – Required Dress Rehearsal for PfP Concert


		4-6 pm, music memorized, no stands


April 27 – Theory (Review) 


May 18 – Theory “Olympics” and Ensemble 			Performance


 	Advanced students help the other students to 	demonstrate their music theory knowledge and skill!


**Contact your teacher for more information on the pieces to practice for these group lessons**



































Contact Information:





 Barbara Barber


� HYPERLINK "mailto:Barbervln@aol.com" ��Barbervln@aol.com�


970/577-9727





Arlene Patterson


� HYPERLINK "mailto:trowie@juno.com" ��trowie@juno.com�


303/776-9960





Erron Lacy


� HYPERLINK "mailto:erron@longmontsuzukistrings.org" ��erron@longmontsuzukistrings.org�


720/652-0847





Megan Titensor


� HYPERLINK "mailto:meg.titensor@gmail.com" ��meg.titensor@gmail.com�


� HYPERLINK "http://www.MeganTitensor.com" ��www.MeganTitensor.com�


435/764-5051





Andrea French


� HYPERLINK "mailto:musicguru77@yahoo.com" ��musicguru77@yahoo.com�


970/412-7610





Karla Smart-Hickman


� HYPERLINK "mailto:smart_suzuki@yahoo.com" ��smart_suzuki@yahoo.com�


404/375-8184





Suzuki Assoc. of America


� HYPERLINK "http://suzukiassociation.org/events/institutes/" ��http://suzukiassociation.org/events/institutes/�








Need a New Violin or Viola? rhea@lviolins.com





1/8 Cremona, wood bow, $75


1/4 Chinese, Glasser bow, $85


1/2 Cremona, Glasser bow, $85


1/2 Skylark, Glasser bow, $130


1/2 Hoffman, Glasser bow, $85


3/4 Skylark, Glasser bow, $85


3/4 Baek, Glasser bow, $125


3/4 Hoffman, Glasser bow, $150


3/4 Elegant, wood bow, $400


3/4 Hofer, Glasser bow, $400


3/4 Case Only $35


1/16 Case Only $35


Bows Only:


1/4 wood $40


1/2 wood $35, and many others


15 ½ Viola, Kohr, $500








Dates to Remember:





Tuesday, April 7, The Albers Trio Concert


		The Little Church in the Pines, 7 pm


		Contact Allison Hybertson at 303/444-0134 for tickets





Saturday, April 18, Play for Peace Concert


		Westview Presbyterian Church, Longmont, 2 pm





Sunday, April 26, Play at the Westview church service, 9:30 am





Saturday, May 9, Playathon (details, contact Karla Hickman)


 











Dear Viola, an Advice Column for Suzuki Strings Parents





Dear Viola,


My child has been playing cello for a few years now, and her bow looks a bit frayed. What do I do? Can I re-hair it or do I need to buy another bow? Does she need more than one bow?


			Frayed in Fresno





Dear Frayed,�Don't underestimate the bow as a powerful tool to produce beautiful sounds on any stringed instrument.  Bows should be kept in good condition!  Re-hairing bows regularly is typical for professional string players.  You can take your bow to most local string shops to have them re-haired.  A student-grade re-hair can cost $40-$60.  If the bow is only worth that much, or less, then I recommend purchasing a new one, especially if your student is ready for an upgrade.  Beginning level violin bows start at $25 and beginning level cello bows start at $50.  These can easily be ordered through your favorite string dealer, such as Shar or Southwest Strings.  If you have a rental package for your instrument and bow, you should consult the owner of the bow first.  Additional or backup bows aren't necessary unless you continually find yourself in a pinch due to bow problems.��			Yours Truly,�			Viola





























Submit your Dear Viola questions to � HYPERLINK "mailto:erron@longmontsuzukistrings.org" ��kingecky@msn.org�











Longmont Suzuki Strings Book Club for parents and teachers:�Description:  An informal group of Suzuki parents and teachers interested in reading books related to the Suzuki method, Suzuki philosophy, practicing, or parenting.  We will select one book each month to focus on and select a date and time (last week of the month) to have a casual discussion of the book.  Anyone can join at any time, any month.  Please contact Megan Titensor for any questions or suggestions.


�March Book of the Month:  "Helping Parents Practice" by Edmund Sprunger�March Meetup: Monday, March 16, 6:30-7:30 pm


April Book of the Month:  open to suggestions








A Note from Megan about the Strolling Minstrels: I heard this the other day:  One mother offered to pay her son $1 for each performance he did at the Longmont Regent.  After 12 times through, mom decided that next time she'll only offer $.50 per performance.  Needless to say, the student was very pleased with his performance repetition.  They also loved interacting with the seniors.








Studio Membership


We would like to form a Longmont Suzuki Strings Studio Membership to the Suzuki Association of the Americas.  We need 10 or more families to join at the rate of $30/yr.  Benefits include a year's subscription to the American Suzuki Journal.  Feel free to browse your studio teacher's copy of the Journal.  Membership applications can be accessed through your private teacher.





NEED A NEW GUITAR?


Stroup Guitars�� HYPERLINK "http://www.stroupguitars.com" \o "http://www.stroupguitars.com/" �www.stroupguitars.com��Gary D. Stroup, Luthier�P.O. Box 25�15777 US Hwy 34�Eckley, CO 80727�(970) 359-2264


**************************


1999    3/4 Franz Werner violin made in Germany. Includes sturdy oblong case and Kroger wooden bow. $700   Contact Eden Welker at 


970-532-1237 or ewelker@comcast.net





          �     





WANT ADS





Fun Stuff





Logo Contest! Are you creative? Do you have an idea for a logo for Longmont Suzuki Strings? Submit your logo idea by March 15 (deadline extended!) to Arlene Patterson at trowie@juno.com. Fabulous prize for the creator of the logo chosen to represent LSS!














Wine and Cheese Party 





A great way for parents to meet each other and to get to know teachers OUTSIDE of lessons and group! This was so much fun in the fall, we’d like to do it again. Would YOU like to host? Contact Arlene Patterson at � HYPERLINK "mailto:trowie@juno.net" ��trowie@juno.net�. 





A big thank you to Sandy and Joe Sartor for hosting the fall wine and cheese party!








Web Stuff





Check out the Longmont Suzuki Strings Website:


� HYPERLINK "http://www.longmontsuzukistring.org" ��www.longmontsuzukistrings.org�


Check out the Pennies for Peace campaign, as well as the numerous videos for inspiration! Click on the toolkit link.








Suzuki Association of American and Summer Institutes


� HYPERLINK "http://suzukiassociation.org/events/institutes/" ��http://suzukiassociation.org/events/institutes/�


A great way to locate a summer institute that meets your family’s needs!








Longmont Suzuki Strings is now on Facebook! 


	� HYPERLINK "http://www.facebook.com" ��www.facebook.com�


	Search: Longmont Suzuki Strings


Join our group to keep updated on events, follow discussions, and stay active in our great network of people dedicated to teaching children music through the Suzuki approach.








